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PriceWaterhouseCoopers LLP 
1 Embankment Place 
London 
WC2N 6RH 
 

Date: 27th January 2023 
Our Ref: TROO0250 

 
Attn:  
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Contract Variation no.2: Provision of Financial Advisors for the IEP and Thameslink 
Direct Award  
 
 
1. On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport, this letter confirms a variation to the 

value of the contract detailed in the award letter dated 22nd December 2020. 
 
2. The contract variation is required for PwC  

 
 

3. The contract has been extended in time only and is now due to expire on 2nd April 2023.  
 
4. The contract value remains unchanged at £150,000 excluding VAT. 

 
5. The terms and conditions of the contract are unchanged. 
 
6. If you are content with this variation, please sign a copy of this letter and return to me via 

email.     
 
7. Should you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport 
Cc:  
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Accepted for and on behalf of PwC LLP. by:- 
 
Signature: 
 
Name:         
 
Capacity:  
 
Date:              _______________________  27th February 2023 




